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Air. Richard E. Raymond
Senior Vice President

Florida Power Corporation
P. O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Dear Mr. Raymond:

Thank you for your letter of April 23, 1975.

Both Commissioner Rowden and I enjoyed the opportunity
to meet with you and the others and to hear about the
latest developments concerning the Crystal River 3
facility and the planned Orange County facility.

We will be watching for further developments with
inte re s t.

Sincerely,

Criairc'.:5d Ey
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William A. Anders
Chairman
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